
THE CONFEDERATION OF GERMAN STATES

In Bonn, in the Uniited King-
dom zone of Germany, Sorne
sixty-five representatives of
eleven German states (Laender)
liave been engaged in constitu-
tior)-making, although they
)refer the term "basic lawn to
' Constitution". The new polit-
Lcal organization for which
:hey are drawing Up a basic.
aw is to be called the "Con-
:ederation of German States".
lie members of the parliamen-
.ary assembly at Bonn and the
overnments of the United
irigdom, the United States and
rance, which initiated these
lents, have been at great
aima to insist that there is
othing exclusive about the
Dnfederation of German states
rid that the Statesn of the
>viet zone of occupation may
iter ut any time.

SUBJECT TO REVIEW

the occupying powers ,to take
a step which has Subjected
them to such violent attacks
as they have recently had to
undergo. To find these compel-
ling reasons it is only neces-
sary to realize Borne of the
economic, politîcal and moral
issues with which the Western
powers were confromted after
tl'e Lailure of the London
meeting of the Council of
Foreign Ministers at the close
of 1947.

POLI TICAL RE- EDUCATION

detail. It Suffices to ay
that the chaos ini German in-
dustry and agriculture was 50
great that without the active
and willing Participation of
the Germans themselves in
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